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 Over the past academic year, while students were in classes, UVic retirees also had opportunities to 
discover more about local and national developments in culture, history, and science.  Our fall 
program took us back to the 1800’s and gave us insight into the area’s agricultural background at 
Heritage Acres, education and social life at Craigflower Manor and Schoolhouse, and our marine 
heritage at the Maritime Museum.  

Our Christmas Luncheon moved to a new 


